
Hello. 
    I am writing to you you with my concerns over this proposed 
Red Flag Gun issue. I feel that this legislation is very unnecessary 
and will only lead abuse and trouble for the law abiding citizen. 
Today if an indecent was to occur with someone who is deemed 
dangerous, law enforcement would take appropriate actions to 
resolve the issue. No Red Flag law needed. To much room for 
abuse in this legislation! No proof of this deemed dangerous 
person, Go take guns then the person needs to prove he is not 
dangerous to receive his/her property back. Guilty until proven 
innocent! At what expense? When I was getting divorced, my ex-
wife turned me in for sexual abuse of my two daughters, No proof 
no nothing instantly guilty until proven innocent. Worked great for 
her in the divorce even though it was a lie and unproven. If this 
red flag law was in place she would have used that also! For 
years my neighbor had an annual fish fry every fall. On Friday 
night everyone would show up and bring their fish and help set up 
for the next day. The neighbor on the other side was upset about 
a tree yes a tree, call the DNR and told them the neighbor was 
hoarding fish and was way over his limit. Of course DNR shows 
up searches his house and confiscates the fish. This Red Flag 
Law is the same thing only on an escaladed scale. Guilty until 
proven innocent. No repercussion for the person accusing. The 
private information of the person accursing does not even need to 
be reveled! I respectfully request that this legislation be opposed  
 
Thank You 
Mark  
 


